
 

 

 
24 June 2020 

 
 

NOTICE OF AWARD 
 
 

JUDITH RACHEL R. MERCADO 
Executive Director 
Philippine Survey and Research Center, Inc. 
PSRC Building, Calbayog cor. Kanlaon Sts., Brgy Highway Hills 
Mandaluyong City 
 
 
Dear Ms. Mercado: 

 
The Philippine Competition Commission (PCC) is hereby awarding the contract, 

National Survey on the Awareness of Government Entities on the Philippine Competition 
Act and the Philippine Competition Commission. to Philippine Survey & Research Center 
(PSRC), Inc. in the total amount of Four Million One Hundred Fifty Thousand Pesos 
(Php4,150,00.00) inclusive of all applicable taxes. 

 
In this regard, PSRC Inc. is hereby advised to post the required Performance Security 

and enter into contract with the PCC within ten (10) calendar days from receipt of this notice. 
Failure to enter into contract shall constitute a sufficient ground for cancellation of this award. 
 
 

Thank you. 
   

 
Very sincerely, 

 
 
 

                KENNETH V. TANATE, PhD 
                     Executive Director and 

                    Head of Procuring Entity 
 
Conforme: 
 
 
_____________________________________ 
JUDITH RACHEL R. MERCADO  
Date: _________________ 

Judy Mercado
July 13, 2020


